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On April "3, 19C8, DWAYNE KIRK was observed in the 
narking lot o" Whitaker Industries, 4747 South Pecos, Englewood, 
r nd it was leterrdjicd bv the agent that KIRK does not resemble 
JAMES EARL RAY or ERIC STARVO GALT.

On April. 03, X9Fo, MELVIN J. BLOCK, 1230 South Benton, 
Denver, was interviewed at his here, and through observation 
and intcr”iew of BLOCK it was deterrineo that BLOCK does not 
rese-blc either JAMES EARL RAY or ERIC STARVO GALT.

It is estimated by SA BILL E. PEMBERTON that a total 
of four hours of investigation time was spent in the above 
investigation, and approximately 50 rdles were traveled in a 
Bureau automobile obtaining the above information.
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SAC, DENVER (157-203) (P) 4/30/68

SA BILL E. PEMBERTON

MURKIN 
INFORMATION CONCERNING

Re: Denver memo of JOHN S. SMITH, dated 4/23/68.

The following investigation was conducted by SA BILL 
E. PEMBERTON:

On April 23, 1968, EVELYN MC MILLON, Master Files 
Section, Colorado Department of Motor Vehicles, Denver, Colorado, 
advised that 1968 Colorado License TF 481 Is Issued to DWAYNE C. 
KIRK, 8054 Conifer Road. She further stated that the license 
was issued for a 1968 Dodge Pickup, VIN 1181804018. MC MILLON 
stated that Colorado Temporary Sticker T30045C is issued to 
MELVIN J. BLOCK, 1220 South Benton, Denver, Colorado, for a 
1966 Ford, VIN 6N64C134080.

On April 23, 1968, MELVIN LESTER, owner, High Spot 
Bar, 3905 South Santa Fe, Englewood, Colorado, was displayed 
wanted flyers regarding JAMES EARL RAY and ERIC STARVO GALT. 
LESTER stated that to the best of his knowledge he had never 
seen any individual in his place of business resembling the 
wanted flyers of GALT and RAY. LESTER stated that he was not 
acquainted with DWAYNE C. KIRK or a MELVIN J. BLOCK. He further 
stated that if any further information comes to his attention, 
he will notify the local office of the FBI.

On April 23, 1968, Mrs. MAYNORES KIRK, 8054 Conifer 
Road, Denver, Colorado, advised that her husband DWAYNE KIRK 
is employed by Whitaker Industries, 4747 South Pecos, Engle­
wood, Colorado. Mrs. KIRK was displayed wanted Ayers regarding 
ERIC STARVO GALT and JAMES EARL RAY, at which time she stated 
photographs on the wanted flyers did not resemble her husband. 
Mis KIRK provided recent photographs of her husband, and after 
observing these photographs it was determined by the agent that 
KIRK did not resemble JAMES EARL RAY or ERIC STARVO GALT.
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On April 23, 1968, DWAYNE KIRK was observed in the 
parking lot of Whitaker Industries, 4747 South Pecos, Englewood, 
and it was determined by the agent that KIRK does not resemble 
JAMES EARL RAY or ERIC STARVO GALT.

On April 23, 1968, MELVIN J. BLOCK, 1220 South Benton, 
Denver, was interviewed at his home, and through observation 
and interview of BLOCK it was determined that BLOCK does not 
resemble either JAMES EARL RAY or ERIC STARVO GALT.

It is estimated by SA BILL E. PEMBERTON that a total 
of four hours of investigation time was spent in the above 
investigation, and approximately 50 miles were traveled in a 
Bureau automobile obtaining the above information.
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